
Dear Trustee Rizzo,  

 

The TCDSB has policies and procedures in place that must not be broken.  

We ask that school communities be treated equally and not allow anyone to bypass 

policy.  

The policy states a school community can only be surveyed every three years and 

it has only been two.  

Also, the survey requests need to be presented at board before November 1st if 

they are within the 3-year threshold. 

 

Thank you for your support 

Angelo D 
 


